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While 2021 certainly gave us some challenges, they were nothing in comparison to 2020! We are proud to report 

that Hi Rise bounced back strongly in 2021 and we are poised for a good year in 2022. As we look toward the 

future, I wanted to provide you with a recap of 2021 and an update on the state of Hi Rise. Your board have 

continued to meet every month since the shutdown, either in person and on zoom. We continually monitored the 

changing situations and cautiously opened events if they could be done safely. 

January, we had to cancel our Western trip to Whitefish, Montana, it has been rescheduled and we departing in 

less than four weeks. The CMSC race scheduled was cancelled in the State of New York so there were just races 

at Snow Trails and Boston Mills. 

February, indoor meetings continued to be postponed, we held a Zoom meeting attended by about 20 members.  

March, we resumed having dinners of the month and continue to do so at various restaurants in the area. 

April, we held our annual Spring One Club golf outing and began indoor meetings at The Legion Hall. 

May and June, we held outdoor meetings at Spirits in Willoughby. 

July, we participated in the CMSC Metro Cup golf outing and successfully defended the trophy 

August, our largest event of the year was attended by 80 people for our catered summer picnic at The Rookery. 

We also rented the suite to watch the Lake County Captains play baseball and attended Rock and Blast at 

Progressive Field which was for most of us the last time to see the Cleveland Indians in a live game. 

September, indoor meetings returned to The American Legion Hall with themes such as food, beer and wine 

tasting. We held our golf scramble tournament at Blackbrook followed by dinner and we announced a second 

western ski trip to Lake Tahoe that sold out very quickly. 

October and November, we had a breakfast hike, our fall one club golf outing and announced two bus trips to 

Holimont for 2022. 

December, we watched the Cleveland Monster’s play downtown and had our second largest even of 2021, our 

Christmas dinner meeting where 48 attended were well fed. 

There is still uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 Omicron variant and when life will return to normal, or at 

least close to it. It seems the reality of the situation has finally made us realize we will just have to move on with 

COVID being a part of our lives and make the best of it. 

  

As we look to 2022, we are well positioned for growth. In the first quarter we will be starting strong with racing 

and two Western trips that have brought in several new members. I’m already working on ski trips for 2023 and 

we are also considering offering alternative non ski related trips with various means of travel throughout the 

world, these will be announced as we finalize plans but feel free to talk with me if you have any interest in taking 

such trips. We are also looking to continue offering you events such as we have done in the past and always 

looking for new ideas, please contact a board member with any ideas. 

 

We have a very healthy balance sheet with the ability to weather the remaining COVID-19 storm and will re-

emerge post pandemic in a position of strength. We are 100% volunteer led ski Thank you for your support, 

patience, and perseverance  

Best wishes and Happy New Year! 



 
 



January, 2022  
Dinner of the Month: 

 
 

Red, Wine, and Brew, Mentor 
9620 Old Johnnycake Ridge Rd, Mentor, OH 44060 

 
 

Your Host:  Meg Goetz 
 

Happy Hour at approx 6:30PM,. Dinner at approx 7pm 
We are ordering from their menu:  

https://redwineandbrew.us/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/RWB-
Menu.pdf 

 
Please contact Meg to RSVP for your dinner space:    

440-725-8116 
 
 

Special Chinese New Year Dinner – 

February 2nd, 2022 DOM 

Year of the Tiger 
 

.  

 

https://redwineandbrew.us/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/RWB-Menu.pdf
https://redwineandbrew.us/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/RWB-Menu.pdf


Hi Rise Dinner of the Month –  
Wednesday, February 2nd, 2022 

 

Siam Café – see special dinner on back page 
3951 St. Clair Ave. NE, Cleveland, Oh 44114   

(216) 361-2323 (at East 40th and St.Clair Ave.) 

 

Cost- $nn/person includes sales tax & 18% gratuity- price to be confirmed. 
 

Menu:  This is a special multi-dish Chinese Dinner – (includes tea/water and dessert) 

             
Hard or other soft drinks are extra on your tab -- 6:30 PM arrive for drinks and sit down at 7:15 PM for dinner 
to begin to serve/eat, please be prompt. 
 
Call Dennis Rosa at 216-990-1411 cell or email djrosa369@gmail.com  and/or sign up on the sign-up sheet, so 
the restaurant can plan for the quantity/group to cook for, since this is a special dinner to be prepared for Hi 
Rise. 

Sign up for this special treat!   
Enjoy!    Denny 

 Menu: 
- Soup- Seafood, vegetable and tofu soup 
- Peking Duck steamed buns 
- Appetizers – Spring Rolls, Pork Dumplings 
- Entrees: six dishes 

o Shrimp with Black Bean Sauce 
o Sautéed Filet of Flounder 
o Beef Tenderloin with Special Sauce 
o Chicken and Basil 
o Eggplant and black pepper sauce with Bok Choy 
o Green beans and garlic sauce 

- Rice: Brown or steamed white rice 
- Dessert- ice cream 
- Beverage- Water or Hot Tea 

 
Soft or hard drinks extra cost on your tab 

mailto:djrosa369@gmail.com


Since our first 2022 trip to Montana sold out…. 

Hi Rise Ski Club Presents trip #2: 
Lake Tahoe, CA./NV. 

February 26th to March 5th, 2022 

$1,150* 
*Non-members, please add $25 to the price 

Roundtrip Air from Cleveland to Reno 
7 nights at: Harvey’s Resort Casino in 
Nevada 

2 people per lodge room, near the gondola for 
Heavenly 
Airport Transfers and transportation provided 
Lift tickets are not included: research the best ticketing 
options for your personal needs!  

• Weekday lift price at window is $174, online price is $144, many options below: 

• Purchasing an Epic Pass is recommended, buy before September 5th, prices go 
up on 6th if you plan on visiting other resorts on the Epic pass. 

• Heavenly, NorthStar and Kirkwood are all part of the Epic Pass, if you buy an 
Epic Pass through our travel agent, You will get a discount off this trip, of $50 for 
full pass, $40 for local and $25 for Epic day pass of 4+ days 

• This is the best deal if you don’t have or need an Epic pass, a discount may be 
available from our travel agent, let me know if you need more info: The Tahoe 
pass, Adults aged 19-64 $423. Senior (65+) $359, 13-18 $351. College 17+ (with 
valid college ID) $343 

All taxes included  
All trips subject to Hi Rise Trip Agreement:  Please note—there is an updated trip 
agreement to review and sign.    
Air is possibly subject to fuel surcharges  
$500 deposit holds your spot 

Travel insurance is available and recommended 
Contact: Bob Maclauchlan 440-622-1283 bobmaclauchlan@yahoo.com 
Visit club website: www.hiriseskiclub.com 

 
 
 
 

 

Lake Tahoe has received 200” of 

snow since mid-December and 

counting! 

mailto:bobmaclauchlan@yahoo.com
http://www.hiriseskiclub.com/


 

Interesting Articles: 
Weather & Colorado’s Ski Industry 
https://apple.news/AOt-qUvFlSq2cgiEuklIKig 

 Big Sky Resort, weather, conditions 
https://skiwhitefish.com/snowreport/ 
Lake Tahoe weather article 
https://www.rgj.com/story/news/2021/12/
27/tahoe-breaks-50-year-december-
snowfall-record-sierra-winter-storm-ski-
resorts-snow-storm-
snowpack/9029766002/ 

 
 

 

Upcoming Meeting themes 
(Yes, we will still be serving food: 
first come, first served) 

• 1/12/2022:  Chili cook off 
and pre-trip meeting. Make 
your best chili and win a 
prize 

• 1/26/2022:  No meeting, 
Whitefish Trip 

• 2/9/2022: Souper Bowl, 
contest for the best 
homemade soup 

• 2/23/2022: Italian Night, 
enjoy a wonderful meal 
prepared by papa and Mrs. 
Rosa 

• 3/9/2022: Irish night, bring 
out the green in all of us 

• 4/13/2022: Wine tasting, 
Part 2, Dennis will have 
multiple wines for our 
palates 
 

All Around Town books are in 
and will be available at all 
meetings and events 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://apple.news/AOt-qUvFlSq2cgiEuklIKig


Hi Rise News 
 

A note from Al Body: 
Here is a picture of my new 

grandson! My daughter Bridget and 
her husband Dave welcomed a 

baby boy, Ryan Parker Yoger on 
Sunday, November 28, 2021. 7 lbs, 

6 oz. 19.5 in. long! Chrissy is 
excited to finally be an aunt! 

Congratulations to all! 

 
 
 
Rob Maclauchlan and his wife, Calli, 
announced that they are expecting their 
first child June 15th, both have attend all 
of our western ski trips in the past 15 
years and will be at our two trips this 
year, Calli will not be boarding  
Congrats from the Granpa to be! 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
  



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 


